
Comprehensive Video Marketing Trends

Checklist for 2024

1. Short-Form Video:

● Are you using short-form videos on platforms like TikTok,
YouTube Shorts, and Instagram Reels?

● Have you integrated short-form videos into various stages of
your marketing funnel (e.g., awareness, engagement,
conversion)?

● Are you monitoring the latest developments in short-form
video advertising formats?

2. Interactive Video:

● Have you implemented interactive elements in your videos,
such as clickable hotspots, quizzes, or polls?

● Are you leveraging social media platforms' interactive video
features to enhance viewer engagement?

● Are you tracking viewer interactions to gather data for
refining future content?

3. User-Generated Content (UGC) Videos:

● Are you encouraging your audience to create and share
content related to your brand?

● Have you planned campaigns that incorporate UGC to boost
authenticity and trust?



● Are you repurposing UGC in your social media profiles and
advertisements?

4. Video Production Powered by AI:

● Are you utilizing AI tools for video editing, scriptwriting, and
content generation?

● Have you explored AI-driven platforms to streamline your
video production process?

● Are you using AI analytics to understand audience
preferences and optimize video content?

5. Shoppable Video:

● Have you created shoppable videos that allow viewers to
purchase products directly from the video?

● Are you collaborating with influencers and content creators
to produce shoppable video content?

● Have you set up tracking and analytics to measure the
effectiveness of your shoppable videos?

6. Augmented Reality (AR) and Virtual Reality (VR):

● Are you experimenting with AR and VR to create immersive
video experiences?

● Have you developed AR filters or VR experiences that
complement your video marketing campaigns?

● Are you tracking the engagement and feedback from AR/VR
video initiatives?

7. Sound On vs. Sound Off:

● Are you optimizing your videos for silent playback by adding
captions and on-screen text?

● Have you created versions of your videos that work well with
both sound on and sound off?



● Are you analyzing viewer preferences to determine the
optimal audio strategy for your videos?

8. Video SEO Optimization:

● Are you optimizing your video titles, descriptions, and tags
for search engines?

● Have you included transcriptions and captions to improve
video accessibility and SEO?

● Are you using SEO tools to identify high-traffic keywords
relevant to your video content?

9. 360-Degree Video:

● Have you explored the use of 360-degree videos to provide
immersive viewing experiences?

● Are you incorporating 360-degree videos in campaigns where
they can offer a unique perspective (e.g., virtual tours,
product demonstrations)?

● Are you collecting viewer feedback to assess the impact of
360-degree video content?

10. Long-Form Video Content:

● Are you balancing your content strategy by including
long-form videos alongside short-form content?

● Have you identified topics suitable for deep dives and
storytelling in long-form video format?

● Are you leveraging platforms like YouTube to distribute and
promote your long-form videos?


